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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
January 14, 2010 
 
MONTPELIER – A South Burlington developer has been fined over $20,000. 
for violating its Act 250 and stormwater permits. 
 
A joint investigation by the Natural Resources Board and Agency of Natural 
Resources determined that Larkin Realty had engaged in several weeks of 
unpermitted blasting at its project on Quarry Hill Road in South Burlington and 
had failed to comply with several requirements of its stormwater permit for that 
same site. 
 
The Natural Resources Board issued an Emergency Order on September 22, 
2009 requiring Larkin Realty to immediately cease all unpermitted blasting. 
 
A subsequent Order issued by the Natural Resources Board on November 19, 
2009 required Larkin Realty and owner John Larkin to pay a fine of $20,578. 
for the violations which was paid in full on January 6, 2010. 
         
For further information please contact Attorney Ken Smith at 802-828-2847 or 
email to ken.smith@state.vt.us
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